
 

 

ST CANICE’S PARISH 

NEWSLETTER 
4TH  JUNE, 2017 

 
Praying for those who have died 

Those who died recently 

Deborah Dowling, Old Callan Road 

Paul Doyle, Firhouse, Foulkstown (Brother in Law of Stella Doyle) 

 

Anniversaries 

Sat  7.30pm       William Oakes and his daughter Mary Lalor  

Sun 9.30am        Phil Keohane  

Sun 10.30am      Joe and Monica McGloin 

Sun 11.30am     Pentecost Mass and Barbecue in Community Hall 

Wed 9.10am   John O’Toole 

Thurs 9.10am Molly & Patrick Lennon 

 

We also remember:  

Maureen Craddock, Noreen Kavanagh, Ann Kelly, James & Paddy Phelan 

 

Next Weekend 

Sun 9.30am Frank O’Dwyer 

Sun 10.30am Martin Cleere and his son Patrick 

Sun 11.30am John Gray 

 

Collection for week ending. 28th  May €940.00  

Ministers for 11th June 2017 

Ministers of the Word. 

7.30pm  Catherine Brady, Anne O’Neill 

9.30am  Breda Lacey, Shaun Brady 
10.30am Theresa & Catherine O’Dwyer 

11.30am  Deirdre Gannon & Nobin Rebi 

Eucharistic Ministers. 

7.30pm  Catherine Moylan, Sr. Noreen Slattery,Con O‘Sullivan 

9.30am   Tony Joyce, Ann Bray 
10.30am Tom & Kathleen Morkan, Rena Kennedy 

11.30am  Michael & Geraldine DeBuitlear, Rose A. Brennan 

 

PARISH PENTECOST MASS & BARBECUE JUNE 4th  

 Faith, Food & Fun for all the family. The 11.30am Mass will be 

celebrated in the Community Hall followed by barbecue and fun for all the 

family. There will be free bouncy castles and face painting for the children. 

A great Parish day out! Tickets € 5 per adult, (children under 16 free) 

available from Parish Centre or on the day. 

We are delighted to make a presentation to Jimmy Leahy, our retired 

Sacristan, for his jolly and cheerful years of service. 

Kilimanjaro Direct: 

Many thanks for your very generous support to our appeal last Sunday.  The 

collection realised €3,620.96.  This money will go directly to the provision of a 

bus to bring the children from the orphanage to the school with no deductions or 

expenses.  “I thank my God each time I think of you and when I pray for you I 

pray with joy” Phil 1.3. 

A Coffee Morning & cake sale will take place in the Parish Centre on June 18th  

(proceeds for the purchase of the Bus)  We appeal for cakes, buns etc.  All 

contributions gratefully received with renewed thanks and appreciation Fr. Peter. 
 

A   copy of the talk that Sr. Antoinette gave in the Fr. McGrath Centre is available in 

the Parish Centre for those who would like to receive a copy. 

Féile fundraising fun horse race night in Palmerstown @ 8pm on Friday 9th June - all 

the family welcome - going is good to yielding. Support the Dicksboro boys & girls féile 

venture by buying a `good` horse from any U14 boy or girl or by sponsoring a race - 

contact 087 9266042 

Coffee Morning in the Butts Hall on Thursday  8th  June for Ceart in Callan 9.30am - 

12.30pm (Home baked Cakes, Buns etc.)  

|Good Shepherd Centre  

Good Shepherd Centre would like to convey their gratitude to the collectors and all who 

generously supported the Church Gate Collection on 21 & 21st May €3,162.44. 

Exam Time has arrived and we wish every blessing on all our friends from the Parish who 

are about to sit the State Exams.  We all have “fond” memories of this time of the year and 

the pressure it can bring!  We pray that you may all do your best and that all the hours of 

effort and study will come to your help.  We will keep you in our prayers. 

Ecumenical Excursion! 

During the week I fulfilled a lifetime ambition – to travel to the North of Ireland on the 

Free Travel pass!  I was accompanied by my friends the former Rector of Rathdowney and 

his wife, John and Irene Murray.  It was amazing to travel to Heuston, on the Luas, and 

from Connolly Station to Belfast Central Station.  Passing along the East Coast by train, all 

with the blessing of Charlie Haughey, was a joyful and exhilarating experience.  I was 

looking forward to seeing the Titanic Exhibition and I found it a most memorable 

adventure.   I recommend it to you, and also the open top bus tour of Belfast.  What a 

blessing to visit Belfast in peaceful times and be able to walk around at ease without the 

fear of explosions or shootings.  Blessed are the peacemakers!  How important it is that we 

live together, respecting our different traditions and our common heritage.  If you have the 

free travel pass don’t let it go to seed in your wallets.  Use it and enjoy it while you can! 

Jim. 
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